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The Jersey Music Association is calling upon all local
singers and singing groups to join with them and
celebrate the power of singing by making 2022

a “Year of Song".

The Association would like the year to be filled with
song to showcase the incredible depth and breadth of
singing talent in the Island.

The last two years have seen many singers and
groups silenced by the pandemic. We are excited
that a return to singing is underway and we would like
to celebrate this.

Groups may already have a date in the diary which
they could consider offering as part of the “Year of
Song” or perhaps use it as the impetus to arrange
something new.

As part of the Year of Song, the Association is also
keen to bring singing into interesting venues across
the island which might not traditionally be
available as performance spaces. The Association
would like to hear from anyone who could offer
such a space for an event during the year.

For more information please email
jerseymusicassociation@gmail.com

or visit www.jma.org.je



